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C.M.A.V.  COMMITTEE 

*Executive Committee 

   *President:                              Don Robinson 
                5331 8911 
*Vice President:                                     Peter Jeffrey 
                              5344 8418 
*Secretary:                                                Jilly Bruce 

1130 Sebastopol / Smythesdale Road 

Ross Creek, 3351   Ph 03 5342 0361 

e-mail address: ballarat_cmav@hotmail.com 
 

Our Web address - just type in www.cmav.com.au  
 

Assistant Secretary:                              Ray Charters 

*Treasurer:                            Rob Watson                     

                                 5334 6991                             

  Compere:                                Bluey Gunn                                  

 Assistant Compere:                               Dennis Bruce 

General Committee: 

Elaine Gadd - Joan Elsey 

Jan Charters - Darryl Weckert 

Wayne Stratton                         

*Program Manager:                                      Jilly Bruce 

Sound manager:                                     Don Robinson 

Assistant Sound Manager:                     Rob Swanton  

*Publicity Officer:                           Dennis Bruce 

C.M.A.V. E-MAIL ADDRESS 

ballarat_cmav@hotmail.com 
 

 
MONTHLY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Committee members.   
Our next meeting will be held on the third                                      

Wednesday 16th January 2013 at 7.00pm. 
At the Central Wendouree Bowling Club.                                       
1330 Gregory Street -  Wendouree. 3355. 
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Please contact Rob Watson to either book or cancel seats 

Ph 0419 346 991 or 5334 6991 

If phones are unattended, please leave a message.  

Special note - in future  

Bookings will NOT be kept after 6.30pm 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES FROM THE C.M.A.V. COMMITTEE  

ñ Chh5 ŀƴŘ 5wLbY{ ò 
 

In every Newsletter we remind our patrons that we are a         
LICENCED premises which means that by law we are 

 

NOT PERMITTED to bring in FOOD or DRINKS     
 

Alcoholic beverages, Soft drinks, Potato chips & Nuts can be 
 purchased from the bar at the rear of the hall. 

Sandwiches, Cake, and bottomless cups of Coffee or Tea  
can be purchased from the table at the front of the hall to  

the right of the stage. 
 

The Kitchen will open at 5:30pm and will close at 9:00pm. 
Coffee and Tea (bottomless cups) will be available until 9.00pm  

 

 
 
 
 
PLEASE RETAIN YOUR CUP FOR REFILL. 
CUPS & SAUCERS WILL BE COLLECTED  

by CMAV MEMBERS at 9PM. 
Glasses, bottles & cans will be collected  

progressively by BAR STAFF 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DOOR PRIZE donated by LITTLE JOY 

 

Membersô prize (Every 2nd month) by Formosa Gardens 
We are grateful for all donations. 

Sandwiches $3.00 - Cake per piece $0.50 

    Tea / Coffee: $1.00 (Bottomless cup) 
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ñOPENING TIMESò 
 

Our Committee members would like to respectfully  

inform all our guests, that on Club nights, the  

Doors to the Tennis Centre. 

DO NOT OPEN UNTIL 5.15PM 

Committee members need the afternoon to set up tables and chairs, musical and sound  

equipment, and prepare food for the evening.  

Thank you - your co-operation is appreciated. 
 

ñCMAV CLUB RULESò 
 

ñThese are NO-NOôSò 

1. Unauthorized persons are NOT to touch the sound and           

musical equipment, including the positioning of speakers. 
 

2. The drinking of alcohol is prohibited on the stage. 
 

3. Children must NOT sit on the front of the stage.  

 Behavior to be supervised at all times. 
 

4. Intoxicated persons will NOT be permitted to entertain               

at Club functions. 
 

5. Abusive or obscene language is prohibited on and off              

the stage. 
 

6. Unauthorized persons are NOT permitted on stage. 
 

7. Artists must be neat and tidy whilst on stage. 

 

Please read and respect the rules of your Club. 
 

ñTABLE BOOKINGSòñTABLE BOOKINGSòñTABLE BOOKINGSò   
   

Please take note.Please take note.Please take note.   

As previously mentioned, membership numbers have increased at our Club and As previously mentioned, membership numbers have increased at our Club and As previously mentioned, membership numbers have increased at our Club and    

we now have over 200 paid up members which is really good. Organizing seating we now have over 200 paid up members which is really good. Organizing seating we now have over 200 paid up members which is really good. Organizing seating    

and the placement of tables and chairs for this number of people is not an easy taskand the placement of tables and chairs for this number of people is not an easy taskand the placement of tables and chairs for this number of people is not an easy task, , , as I am as I am as I am 

sure you will appreciatesure you will appreciatesure you will appreciate. . . It is still a concern that some members, including regulars, do not It is still a concern that some members, including regulars, do not It is still a concern that some members, including regulars, do not    

ring in if they are  UNABLE TO COME, OR, if they are going to be LATE. If this is the case, ring in if they are  UNABLE TO COME, OR, if they are going to be LATE. If this is the case, ring in if they are  UNABLE TO COME, OR, if they are going to be LATE. If this is the case, 

then PLEASE RING ROB BEFORE then PLEASE RING ROB BEFORE then PLEASE RING ROB BEFORE    

3 PM ON  THE DAY OR LEAVE A MESSAGE 3 PM ON  THE DAY OR LEAVE A MESSAGE 3 PM ON  THE DAY OR LEAVE A MESSAGE    

ON Ph 5334 6991 or 0419 346  991. ON Ph 5334 6991 or 0419 346  991. ON Ph 5334 6991 or 0419 346  991.    

Members with permanent bookings, please confirm them with Rob on Club night.Members with permanent bookings, please confirm them with Rob on Club night.Members with permanent bookings, please confirm them with Rob on Club night.   

   Seats will not be kept after 6.30pm.Seats will not be kept after 6.30pm.Seats will not be kept after 6.30pm.  
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ì)N?û)*;NU*í 
ñDuo Deluxeò is a duo consisting of brothers Skip 
and Jamie Nielson. They have been part of the 
country   music scene for well over 20 years 
playing various types of music ranging from 
Country,    Country Rock, to Rock ónô Roll and 
Blues. Many of us would have seen and heard 
these two fantastic entertainers at many different 
venues. One is an accomplished vocalist and 
lead guitarist who has felt honoured to play 

alongside some of Australiaôs top country music 
artists. The other is a bass guitarist who is also 
an accomplished vocalist; he too has played in a 
number of bands in his time and is very highly  
regarded in the country music industry.  
Together as ñDuo Deluxeò  they perform in    

Geelong and Melbourne on a regular basis. They 
do not have any CDôs at this moment but when 
time permits they are hoping to change this. 
 The boys proved to be very popular when they   
entertained us over a couple of years ago.    
They are  looking forward to visiting our         

Club again tonight. 
Let us give them a very warm welcome. 
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Tribute To One Lovely Lady 

 
Over the years that I knew Doris Lawrence. I listened with much 

interest to stories about her very interesting life, and I was     

constantly in awe of her incredible memory. She was born on the 

9th February, 1921 at Glen Park. She had seven sisters and nine 

brothers - how many parents these days could cope with a family 

of that size?! They all attended the Glen Park School and the    

local Sunday School. 

Doris helped her Mum at home, and became well-known for her 

baking. The family had their own cows and hens, and grew    

their own vegies. 

Doris was 15 yrs old when she began to work, and just 17 yrs old 

when she met Frank, her husband-to be. They were married in 

1942, and had 3 daughters - Evelyn, Carol (deceased) and Cheryl. 

She and Frank were busy until Frank retired. They both enjoyed 

lawn bowls, indoor bowls, and they taught ballroom and New 

Vogue dancing for years. They also ran a nursery from home, 

growing Fuchsias and Ferns. When Frank passed away, Doris 

joined the Black Hill Senior Citizens and continued to play bowls. 

One of her great loves was country music, and daughter Evelyn 

happily took her to Sebastopol, Beaufort and Ballarat Clubs, and 

it was at the CMAV that I met Doris. Sadly, this lovely lady passed 

away on  12th December 2012, and she is already missed by all 

who knew her. I feel privileged to have been one of those        

persons, I will cherish the times we talked together. 

She was proud of her daughters, her 16 grandchildren, 41 great 

grandchildren and 12 great- great grand children and they are 

most definitely proud of her, with good reason.  

Our very sincere and warm wishes to Evelyn & Max, Aimee & 

Leigh, and all the family. The CMAV can never be the same    

without her presence.  
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UP AND COMING EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

Victoria Street - Ballarat East 
 

Friday 1st February 2013  

Morning Melodies 

  

  
 

 

 

 

Show starting at 10.30am ótil Lunch at 12.00 

midday. 
 

Price $13.00 pp includes: 
 

Show and Lunch. 
 

For bookings ph Barry Ward 03 5333 3753 
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